
 

 

June 2025 

Welcome to Kindergarten at École Neil Campbell School. Kindergarten interviews will be held on 

Wednesday, Sept 3rd through to Monday, Sept 8th to start the school year. Letters with your child’s 

interview and start day were provided at the kindergarten orientation or mailed out.  

We will be having an Open House on Tuesday, September 2nd from 3:00-6:30 pm. 

Classroom teachers will have purchased the majority of your student’s school supplies before the school 

year begins. The goal is to reduce costs for families by purchasing in bulk, ensure all students have the 

appropriate supplies, and to help save time and effort for you.  

When you come for your interview, we ask that you bring: 

✓ A backpack 

✓ Refillable water bottle 

✓ 4 whiteboard markers 

✓ 5 large Ziploc bags 

✓ 2 rolls of paper towel 

✓ 1 box of Kleenex 

✓ A pair of indoor runners (non-marking, VELCRO, unless your child already knows how to tie 

laces) 

✓ A pair of over the ear headphones (to be kept at school in a Ziplock bag) 

✓ A change of clothes (to be kept at school in a labelled Ziplock bag) 

✓ A large coil bound Scrapbook – with approximately 20 sheets 35.5cm X 27.9cm (available at 

Dollarama) 

PLEASE LABEL ITEMS WITH YOUR CHILD’S NAME 

 

STUDENT FEES will pay for:   Cost to families: 

School supplies that your child will use 
throughout the year such as paper, scribblers, 
pens, pencils, crayons, duotangs, glue, etc.  

$ 20.00 

Special classroom activities $ 15.00 

TOTAL COST FOR SUPPLIES AND STUDENT FEES 
2025-2026 

$ 35.00 

 

 

Thank you 

  


